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SAVE THIS BUILDING
Santa Fe Federal Savings & Loan (now Wessman Office Building)

300 S. Palm Canyon Drive
(Designed by E. Stewart Williams, 1957, built 1960)

This building is important: “The simplicity and purity of form makes this building a favorite among visitors and
the city’s architecture cognoscenti.  Despite the use of “cold” modern materials such as steel, glass and concrete,
the human-scale of the building makes it warm and welcoming.  The architect used a five-foot dimensional
module to scale all other aspects of the building.  The building’s columns and walls are disengaged from each
other, allowing the wall plane to flow uninterrupted by the structural columns.  Perhaps the most remarkable
feature of the building is the linear, cantilevered concrete base which allows the floor slab to “float” when
viewed from the north and west sides.  Other notable features of the building include free-standing steel columns
which gracefully narrow at the top and bottom and sliding aluminum sunscreens.”

On Wednesday, February 18th at 6PM in Council Chambers at City Hall
(3200 E. Tahquitz Canyon Way)

the Palm Springs City Council will decide the fate of this building.

Contact the city council members and tell them:
“I oppose the proposed Baristo Lofts project and support the immediate designation

of the Santa Fe bank building as a Class 1 historic site.”

Mayor Steve Pougnet steve.pougnet@palmsprings-ca.gov
Ginny Foat ginny.foat@palmsprings-ca.gov
Rick Hutcheson rick.hutcheson@palmsprings-ca.gov
Chris Mills chris.mills@palmsprings-ca.gov
Lee Weigel lee.weigel@palmsprings-ca.gov
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The below graphic is excerpted from a recent city report on the Baristo Lofts project.
The proposed Baristo development (on the right) looms over the historic Santa Fe bank

building (to the left).  This “visual intrusion” compromises the siting of the historic bank
building and shoehorns the Baristo Lofts into an already developed lot.

For additional information visit the Palm Springs Preservation Foundation’s
website and under “Preservation Actions” click “Initiatives” then “Baristo Lofts”


